
Hello students, hope all is well! 
 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 online learning school year. I hope everyone is safe and had 
a good summer. I wanted to go over a few things before we get started.  
 
Our online teachers are Mr. Jackson and Mr. Conway, below is their contact 
information, email is the best way to get a hold of them. Please email Mr. Muhammad or 
Ms. Groters if you are having issues with your login information. 
 
Mr. Jackson: rjackson@kvilleps.org     Mr. Conway: bconway@kvilleps.org 
Mr. Muhammad: bmuhammad@kvilleps.org. Ms. Groters: cgroters@kvilleps.org 
 

• Please understand that expectations for attendance, work completion, effort, and 
grading for online schooling are the same as those for face to face schooling. 

• Students will be required to login on a daily basis and complete assigned work in 
each of your classes.  

• Most of the work will be independently done by the student, but our online staff 
will monitor the completion of work and also be available to assist students 
where needed.  

• Tests will be taken at home due to our strict safety protocols in the school. 
• Each course needs 100% completion, you will need a 70% or higher for the 

course or you will receive no credit. 
• Attendance will be monitored through Odysseyware and NetRef 
• 2 two way communication is required each week with your assigned teacher 

 
Daily Schedule 

 
Here is a suggested schedule, so that you can stay on pace. 
 

8:00-9:00am Math 
9:05-10:05am Social Studies 
10:10-11:10am English 
11:15-11:45am Lunch 
11:50-12:50pm Science 
12:55-1:55pm Elective 
2:00-3:00pm Additional Class 
 

 
If you have any questions about anything please feel free to contact us, we're 

here to support you with anything you may need. Welcome to the new school year! 
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